
Public Comment 11/15:

For the record, my name is Dani Baranowski, I am a long-time industry advocate and Vice
President of the Chamber of Cannabis. In the next few days, over 35,000 members of the global
cannabis industry will descend upon Nevada.

I look forward to bragging to colleagues from other markets about the innovative opportunities
and policies we have in place here, such as our reformed cannabis DUI laws, and the upcoming
Consumption Lounges.

As a committed member of the Cannabis industry MJBizCon is an incredible opportunity to
show the world what is possible here in Nevada.

In September, a roundtable of industry leaders recommended specific regulations be amended
to enable the industry’s growth and development. Has the CCB considered implementing any of
these solutions, many of which will increase revenue and promote viable business opportunities.

Since that roundtable, many Chamber members have experienced market compression and
other business disruption. This compression has resulted in many companies laying off
employees, unfortunately, I was one.

One major area of concern is the slowing pace of venture capital investment in our industry. In
2021, total investment was1.6 billion dollars and this year has fallen to only 300 million. With
capital becoming more scarce and expensive, the regulations and policies implemented by this
board will directly impact where these investors and entrepreneurs choose to put their money.

As the international cannabis community descends upon our market all eyes will be on us. It is
incumbent upon all of us to use this opportunity to create economic growth, move the industry
forward, and revisit the important suggestions made by committees, workshops, and
roundtables.

The Chamber has created a Commerce Committee, beginning in 2023 with leaders prepared to
provide insight and resources wherever we can.

This collaborative approach to sensible regulation can be an example to the industry; so, as
thousands of cannabis business people visiting this week contemplate expansion, they look to
Nevada first - as a thriving and conscientious market.

Thank you for your work, and I look forward to continuing to collaborate and define the future of
Nevada cannabis.




